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[CAUTION - EXTERNAL EMAIL]

As a resident of the area and the city of Sammamish for 34 years, I don't agree with
the current EIS scope as it focuses primarily on traffic concurrency. The EIS will be
used to determine changes to our City's comprehensive plan and will have significant
impacts on all of us living in Sammamish. The transparency in the process is not
obvious, comments submitted do not appear to be addressed and why no public
hearings?

The  EIS does not address the lack of affordable housing or the impact of greenhouse
gas emissions.We need transportation options that substantially reduce vehicle miles
traveled.

 The  city  should  hold at least two public hearings at a minimum on the Draft BLUMA
EIS (DEIS) at seperate City Council meetings. Study sessions, planning commission
meetings followed by public hearings before the City Council even considers the draft
documents would be a more appropriate approach.

Steve Christensen
23416 Se 17th pl

 

Please be aware that email communications with members of the City Council,
City Commissioners, or City staff are public records and are subject to disclosure
upon request.
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